SANBORN |||| HEAD

Abell Approved as LSP

JANUARY 7, 2018

Russell Abell, P.G., C.G. of Sanborn Head was recently approved as a Licensed Site Professional (LSP) by
the Board of Registration of Hazardous Waste Site Cleanup Professionals (LSP Board).

Russ met the stringent standards set by the Board and was tested on his technical and regulatory knowledge of the Massachusetts Contingency

Plan (MCP). The MCP lays out the state’s rules for conducting cleanups of contaminated sites and to oversee the required assessment and
cleanup work. Congratulations Russ!
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